
Health Information for Enrollment 

Mary Queen of Peace School 

 

All students entering preschool, kindergarten, 3rd, and 6th grades for 2021-2022 

school year will need a new physical form on file before they start school. All new 

students entering other grades will need a physical form on file also. The student 

will be excluded from school until the physical exam is completed and the form is 

returned. The physical should be performed in the 12-month period before school 

starts. The physical form is due August 10, 2021. Please do not wait until the 

summer to make your appointment because doctors get booked early for summer 

check-ups. Physicals done now are acceptable for the coming school year.  

 

All immunizations must be up to date. For incoming kindergarten students, please 

turn in their physical form after they have received their 5-year shots. They must 

have state required immunizations before entering kindergarten. All immunizations 

must include the month, day, and year and should come from the doctor’s office. 

Unfortunately, we cannot accept immunizations schedules written by parents. A 

Tdap is now required for students entering 8th grade. If your child is not required 

to turn in a physical form for the coming school year, please turn in any updates on 

immunizations or a medical condition. Please make sure the medical history 

section of the form is filled out. A medication permission form is provided in the 

Document Upload area. This form must be signed by the parent and the doctor for 

the student to receive any medication at school. This includes all over the counter 

medication such as Tylenol, Advil, cough medicine, antacids, etc. The permission 

form saves time when administering Tylenol or Advil for a headache or minor 

ailment, so we do not have to call the parent to come to school and give the 

medication or have an order faxed from the doctor. Please note that a new form is 

required every year. The doctor may use his/her own form, it does not have to be a 

school form. All medications must be sent in their original container. We cannot 

accept medication in a Ziploc bag. Please do not send medications to school 

without a permission form on file and filled out by the doctor.  

 

All students who require the use of an Epi-pen or inhaler need to have an asthma 

action plan or food allergy action plan filled out and on file before the start of 

school. The form can be found in the Document Upload area. A new form needs to 

be completed every year. Please make sure all Epi-pens and inhalers are brought to 

school before the first day. For any questions, please call me at school at 314-961-

2891 ext. 221 or email me at mazimmerman@mqpwg.org.  

 

Mary Ann Zimmerman R.N. 


